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Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

DERWENT ESTUARY PROGRAM
Meeting: Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting date: 8 July 2021 

Raised by: Deputy Lord Mayor Burnet 

Question: 
Can the Director advise when the Council will be provided with an update by the 
Derwent Estuary Program? 

Response: 
Ms Ursula Taylor, Chief Executive Officer of the Derwent Estuary Program will be 
providing a 30 minute presentation to Elected Members prior to the City Infrastructure 
Committee meeting scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 22 September 2021 via 
Zoom. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Glenn Doyle 
DIRECTOR CITY AMENITY 

Date: 16 July 2021 
File Reference: F21/67833; 13-1-10 


